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PUBLIC NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING  

ROCKAWAY VALLEY REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY  

FIVE YEAR PLANNING REPORT 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that at the September 12, 2024 Public Meeting of the Rockaway Valley 

Regional Sewerage Authority (RVRSA), the RVRSA will convene a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. 

to hear comments on the Engineer’s Five-Year Planning Report which was prepared in order to 

comply with the Service Contract between RVRSA and its member municipalities dated July 1, 

1976.   The Engineer’s Five-Year Planning Report is available for inspection at the offices of the 

RVRSA during the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. located at 99 Greenbank Road, Township of 

Parsippany Troy-Hills, New Jersey.   The Public Hearing will be held at the Public Meeting 

Room on the second floor of the RVRSA Administration Building located at 99 Greenbank 

Road, Township of Parsippany Troy-Hills, New Jersey, Telephone (973) 263 1555 / Fax (973) 

263-9068. (Mailing address: RD#1, 99 Greenbank Road Boonton NJ 07005-9602) 

 


